
 

Mass General Brigham Health Plan includes Mass General Brigham Health Plan, Inc. 
and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: March 1,2022 
 
DRUG NAME: 0.9% NaCl Injection  
 
RECALLING FIRM: B. Braun Medical Inc. 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to the potential for fluid leakage or low fill volume of 
the respective containers. 

FDA LINK:  

OTHER DETAILS: N/A 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

 

Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 
0.9% NaCl Injection, 250 mL 00264-7800-20 J1H138 06/30/2023 

0.9% NaCl Injection, 250 mL 00264-7800-20 J1H137 06/30/2023 

0.9% NaCl Injection, 250 mL 00264-7800-20 J1E213 05/31/2023 

0.9% NaCl Injection, 250 mL 00264-7800-20 J1E204 05/31/2023 

0.9% NaCl Injection, 250 mL 00264-7800-20 J1E086 05/31/2023 


